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   Monday, 24 February 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Throughout the Spring term Year 2 have been learning about Rail Safety. As part of this 

learning we will be visiting the Romford Station on Wednesday 26th February 2020. 

On this day, the children will need to arrive at 8.30am so that we can leave for Romford 

Station at 8.45am sharp.  

Whilst at the Romford Station the children will take part in a Rail Safety workshop. The 

children will meet a TfL Ambassador who will teach them about the running of the station.  

This experience is free and as we will be back in school by 12pm, lunch and end of day 

arrangements will be as normal. 

We will require three parent volunteers to accompany us on the trip. If you would like to 

join us, please tell the office by Tuesday 25th February. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss M Giddings 

Year 2 Class Teacher 
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